
Mussey Township 
Regular Meeting 

February 12, 2020 
 

Supervisor Lauwers called the meeting to order at 7:30 p.m. Michael Lauwers (Supervisor), Sheila McDonald (Clerk), Terry 
Geliske (Treasurer present at 7:58 p.m.) Bruce Downey (Trustee) and Monica Standel (Trustee) were present. Two guests 
were present.   
 

A motion was made by Standel and supported by Downey to approve the January 8th minutes as presented.  Unanimous vote.  
Motion approved. 
 
Carl Hoskey was present to express concerns about a pond and water drainage near his home. 
 
Terry Geliske present at 7:58 p.m.  
 
Building Department:  Report submitted.   
 

Capac Youth Sports Committee:  NA 
 

Cemetery Board: A motion was made by Standel and supported by Downey to purchase back 7 graves in the Capac 
Cemetery from Katie Ives at a price of $105 (original purchase price).  Unanimous vote.  Motion carried. 
 

Clerk’s Report:  A motion was made by Downey and supported by Standel pay the February bills with the addition of Monica 
Standel $600 from fire dept fund (General fund Ck #95973-95999, Fire Fund Ck# 8560-8576 and Bond Fund Ck#2517)  
Unanimous vote.  Motion carried.   
 
Fire Department Report: Report submitted.   
 
Planning Commission Report:  Minutes submitted. 
 
Treasurers Report:  A motion was made by Downey and supported by Standel to approve the January Treasurer’s report. 
Unanimous vote.  Motion carried.    
 

Zoning Enforcer’s Report: Report submitted. A motion was made by Standel and supported by Downey to have the zoning 
enforcer look into a possible ordinance violation at 5303 Martin Road.  Unanimous vote.  Motion carried.  
 
A motion was made by Standel and supported by Downey to adjourn the meeting at 8:55 p.m.  Unanimous vote.  Motion 
carried  
 
 
Submitted by  
Sheila McDonald, Clerk 
 
 


